Dear Dr Kees Jan van Groenigen,

We would like to thank you for accepting our manuscript for publication in Biogeosciences. We
appreciate your timely responses and thoughtful comments in this difficult time. We hope you and your

family stay safe and healthy.

Best regards,

Akane O Abbasi et al.



